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AAPC	Statement	on	NAFTA	Announcement	
	

WASHINGTON,	DC-	Governor	Matt	Blunt,	president	of	the	American	Automotive	Policy	Council,	
issued	the	following	statement	on	the	most	recent	NAFTA	announcement:	

“We commend the United States, Canada, and Mexico negotiators for their progress and 
hope that they can soon reach agreement on a new, modernized NAFTA which will keep 
the United States and North American auto industries globally competitive.” 
 
The	American	Automotive	Policy	Council	(AAPC)	is	a	Washington,	D.C.	association	that	
represents	the	common	public	policy	interests	of	its	member	companies	FCA	US	LLC,	Ford	
Motor	Company	and	General	Motors	Company.	
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